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Virtual Placements, Free Family Fun Night, New Website, Meet Anne Grimes

Read our 2019 Annual Report!

Virtual Placements

We are holding Virtual Placements for any
boy interested in the Boys Chorus. You can
schedule a time to meet with Dr. Ackerley
throughout August and be placed in one of
our choirs this fall.

We encourage you to share this
information with anyone who might be
interested in an engaging, fun activity for
their son. The Boys Chorus offers Endless
Opportunities for boys and young men.

Sign up today!

Safe Free Family Fun Night:
Saturday, August 29

TABC is kicking off the new season with a

Safe Free Family Fun Night
Saturday, August 29 from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.
TABC Chorus Hall 5770 E. Pima Street

Free pizza, eegee’s, games, and prizes-
an evening of safe family FUN
respecting social distancing.

Call us at 520-296-6277, or email
tabc@boyschorus.org for more information.
We'd love to have you join us!

New Website - Check it out!

Have you seen our new website? You can



https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=00INqYwoa6Q
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdril5RksoJ_InWPNDLQeBOYyqgbN9gezAPniU9TMBtYth1LA/viewform
mailto:tabc@boyschorus.org
https://boyschorus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/TABC-Summer-Day-Camp-Flyer-2020-REGISTER.pdf
http://boyschorus.org

find detailed information about the Chorus,
great photos, and more!

We're particularly excited about two new
ways to support the Chorus from the comfort
of your home. You can now purchase
Bonanza Books online or donate a car to the
Chorus! We have a new partnership with
CARS - they make it simple to donate your
vehicle. Plus, your gift is tax deductible!

Meet our Accompanist: Anne Grimes

Anne Grimes is delighted to have the
opportunity to work with Dr. Ackerley and the
talented young singers of TABC. She is a
musician, music teacher, and music director in
the Tucson area, currently teaching vocal and
instrumental music for TUSD, serving as music
director for Desert Springs PCA Church, and
teaching voice at Pima College.

Anne's education is exclusively from U of A,
including a Bachelor’s degree in piano
performance and music education, and a
Master's and Doctorate (ABD) in Choral
Conducting. Her hope and plan is to fully
complete the doctorate degree by the end of this
year!

She enjoyed playing piano for TABC on their
2018 China tour, and is looking forward to more
tours with them. Anne and her husband
Jonathan have four grown children of whom
they are very proud: Sarah (and Stephen)
Lewis, Caleb, Seth, and Josiah Grimes.

Help Support Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus!

THE JIM CLICK TABC participates in the Jim Click "Millions for

Tucson" raffle each year. Now more than ever,
D[IIJIJ[“NS your support can change the life of a chorister.

ErF Jim Click "Millions for Tucson"

Our Touring Chorus and Young Men's
FOR TUCSON J °

Ensemble are selling tickets to help offset next
year's historic British Isles Tour. If you'd like to
help the Chorus, contact the office to find out
more about the "Millions for Tucson" raffle.
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Call us at 520-296-6277 for more information.




